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Research Analysis 

 

Proposed Committee Substitute to HB 2595 modifies the amount of time a physical therapist is 

authorized to treat patients without a referral from a licensed health care practitioner from thirty 

(30) days to ninety (90) days. 

 

Prepared By: Dan Brooks 

 

Fiscal Analysis 

 

After review, the PSC1 to HB 2595 has no fiscal or revenue considerations to the state. 

 

Prepared By: Stacy Johnson 

 

Other Considerations 

 

None. 
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